
MEETING MINUTES:  2/10/25 

 
The February 2025 meeting of WLPA was called to order by President Sue. 

The treasures report was read by Carol Heacox. which included the 2024 Year End Income and 
Expense Statement. 

Discussion concerning the harvester followed. Sue summarized what was discussed at the Board 
meeting (the end of January): Keith LeComte's active role would be divided up among member 
volunteers. Bob Rehm and Sue Rathsack will keep the diesel fuel cans full and driver forms will be 
re-evaluated for prompt post harvesting records.  Logs include: how many loads, where the 
harvesting took place, any equipment needs addressed, etc., making the year end report easier to 
compile. WPLA is hoping at least two of last year's drivers return, which would mean less training 
hours and easier to begin a new season, however, we could use additional part time drivers 
($20/hour) so if any member would like to drive, or know mechanically inclined others that would, 
please contact Sue at: (920-698-2372) 
 
Dave Thomas shared the history of his involvement with the harvester over the years, along with 
several dedicated volunteers, they made many upgrades, extending it's life and saving the 
organization a lot of money. The club is most grateful for these efforts! In that vein, Keith has been 
invited to the March meeting. Come share a drink with him. 
 

The following Board member replacements: Rod Fredrickson and Debbie Sitter will replace Keith 
LeComte and Bob Rehm, and Mike McLaren replaces Warren Zier, VP. Thank you, outgoing three, for 
your service.  
 

Please note that membership and riparian lane forms have been emailed to all lake residents (as 
the cost of stamps has gone up so much) and are due by March 30.  
 

Spring Bash: ideas for earlier attendance were discussed. Raffle baskets donations are due April 
1st to Debbie Sitter or Sue Rathsack @. Music will be by Bella Music and Sandi Zier has volunteered 
to make the meat dishes and donate a quilt. Thank you, Sandi. 

 

Iola Car Show July 10-12: More info to come.  
 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Next meeting: Monday, March 10 at 4:30 PM. Please note the different start time. 
Carol Bentley, 

Secretary 

 


